
   

RCSD RFP 17-910 
Installation of Unified Communications & VoIP Phone System 

 

Addendum A 
Posted: Monday, March 13, 2017 

 
 
CHANGE TO REQUIREMENT: 
 

Upon review of RFP 17-910, on Page 2 it is stated under the ​Proposed Solution MUST include the 
following: Ability for the system to sense that a fire alarm has been pulled and send a notification 
(Email, SMS). Maybe a dry contact notification. 
 
This requirement is being eliminated due to the time constraints, and the varying differences at 
each site to implement said requirement. 
 
Vendors may provide additional information in regards to this, however it is no longer a 
requirement of RFP 17-910. 
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